
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Good Afternoon, Judy Simms. 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Friday, March 25, 2022 2:18 PM 
'Judy Simms' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: FPL outrageous rate increase in 

CORRESPONDENCE 
3/25/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 02097-2022 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210015, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

Toni Hover 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-6467 

-----Original Message-----

From: Judy Simms <jms4the1ord@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, March 25, 2022 9:43 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FPL outrageous rate increase in 

I moved from South Florida 27 years ago after living there 30 years. I knew that FPL, once they became the whole power 
source for Florida, would dominate rate increases. FPL was outrageous then. This prediction has come true. We all 
understand lobbyist, and they have won. We all ask that you review this and bring FPL under control as a monopoly 
especially now with the war going on, inflation, and a Covid epidemic and Biden predicts more inflation. 

Sincerely, 
Judy Simms. 

Sent from my iPhone 
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